
NEWFOUNDLAND AND LABRADOR

BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS OF PUBLIC UTILITIES
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040, St. John's, Newfoundland and Labrador, Canada, AlA 5B2

E-mail: TraceyPennell@nlh.nl.ca

2017-05-03

Ms. Tracey Pennell
Senior Counsel
Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro
P.O. Box 12400
St. John's, NL A1B 4K7

Dear Ms. Pennell:

Re: Investigation and Hearing into Supply Issues and Power Outages on the Island
Interconnected System - Phase Two - Issues List and 2017 Process

Attached is a revised Issues List which includes comments received from the parties (the addition of
issues Nos. 31 and 32) and minor editing changes. The Board notes that this initial Issues List will likely
change as the Investigation proceeds.

Also attached is a list of the information which is required to be provided by Hydro. In addition the Board
requests that Hydro file all current information related to the identified issues.

The Board requests Hydro to advise no later than May 15, 2017 when the requested information will be
available. A counsel meeting will be scheduled thereafter to discuss the schedule and process for moving
forward.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact the Board's Legal Counsel, Ms. Jacqui Glynn,
by email, jglynn@pub.nl.ca or telephone (709) 726-6781,

Yours truly,

!Che`l^i Blundon
Board Secretary
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Enclosures
ecc Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro

Mr. Geoff Young, Email: gyoung@nlh.nl.ca
NLH Regulatory, E-mail: NLI-(Regulatory@n1h.nLca
Newfoundland Power Inc.
Mr. Gerard Hayes, E-mail: ghayes@newfoundlandpower.com
Mr. Ian Kelly, Q.C., E-mail: ikelly@curtisdawe.corn
NP Regulatory, E-mail: regulatory@newfoundlandpower.com
Consumer Advocate
Mr. Dennis Browne, Q.C., E-mail: dbrowne@bfma-law.com
Mr. Stephen Fitzgerald, E-mail: sfitzgcraid@bfma-law,com
Ms. Sarah Fitzgerald, E-mail: sarahfitzgorald@bfma-law.com
Ms. Bernice Bailey, E-mail: bbailey@bfma-law.com

Industrial Customer Group
Mr. Paul Coxworthy, E-mail: pcoxworthy@stewartmckelvey,com
Mr. Dean Porter, E-mail: dporter@poolealthouse.ca
Vale Newfoundland mud Labrador Limited
Mr. Denis Fleming, E-mail: dfleming@eoxandpalmer.com
Grand Riverkeeper Labrador, Inc.
Ms. Roberta Frampton Benefiel, E-Mail: rebnfl@gmail,com
Mr. Philip Raphals, E-mail: Philip@centrehelios,org
Ms. Prunelle Thibeau-Bedard, E-mail: prunelletb@gmail.com
Mr. Danny Dumaresgl}e
Mr. Danny Dumaresque, E-mail: danny.liberal@gmail.com
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